
2016-2017 KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION 

AND INFORMATION MEETING 

 

St. Stanislaus School is excited to begin planning 

for the 2016-2017 school year! 

 

Kindergarten Information/Registration 

Wednesday, February 17
th

 in Room 112 

(use main school entrance) 

6:30 p.m. – 7:30 p.m. 

 

 

This will be a short presentation about Kindergarten designed for parents and guardians 

of eligible students.   It is a great opportunity to check out the parish school and to do an 

early registration if you desire. We are happy to share with you how the school builds 

faith, promotes leadership, and encourages reading through the Super Kids program. 

 

A child must be five years old by August 1, 2016 to be eligible to register.  

Bringing copies of the following items will help complete the registration and speed up 

the process: 

 

1. Baptismal Certificate 

2. Immunization Record 

3. Birth Certificate 

4. Social Security Number* (It is not necessary to bring the SSN card, just 

know the number.) 

  

Teachers and principal will be on hand to help you understand the value of Catholic 

education and to answer any questions you may have about Kindergarten or about St. 

Stanislaus School.  

 

If you know of a family who is interested in attending St. Stanislaus, please pass on this 

information. 

 

We are looking forward to adding your child to the newest class at St. Stanislaus School! 

 

Contact information: 

St. Stanislaus School    Principal Nancy Heberlie 

 6410 Route W     email:  nancyh@ststan.net 

 Jefferson City, MO 65101   Secretary Laura Smith 

 573-636-7802     email:  lauras@ststan.net 

 www.ststan.net 
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http://www.ststan.net/

